To: insight@orlandosentinel.com

Subject: Letter to the Editor

It was very encouraging to read of Orlando 2.0's initiative to make downtown more pedestrian friendly. However, making Orlando more bike-friendly should also be a priority. Fortunately, both can be achieved in the same manner. Instead of building new sidewalks, we must continue our focus on multi-purpose pathways.

While bicycles cannot legally ride on the sidewalk, wider off-road routes are ideal for both the pedestrian and the bicyclists. As any bicyclist knows, bike lanes can be a recipe for disaster; a white, painted line does nothing to stop an aggressive or distracted driver, and you're always one opened-car-door away from the ER.

I commend the City for its recent expansion of multi-purpose pathways, most notably the Dinky Line and the Orlando Urban Trail. Let's continue to add miles to these sensible alternative off-road routes and turn Orlando into the smartest city in the Southeast.
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